
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                          Friday 8th March 2019 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

This term, We Are Adventurers will be visiting the school again. Each class will take part in an 

outdoor adventure session. 

Next Tuesday (12th March) will be the turn of Foundation Stage 1 and 2 and Years 5 and 6.  

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 will have their session on Monday 25th March. 

It is essential that all children taking part are appropriately dressed in clothes suitable for outdoor 

activities. For example: tracksuit bottoms, leggings, t-shirts and a warm hoodie. Please make sure 

your child has a warm, ideally waterproof, coat. Wellies are recommended or old trainers as they 

may get muddy. The children taking part are NOT required to wear school uniform on the day they 

are participating. 

The sessions may be postponed if the weather forecast is bad. Unfortunately Tuesday’s forecast is 

not looking good. We will let you know on Monday if Tuesday’s session will go ahead.  

It will be a great experience for the children and it will be the start of more outdoor learning 

throughout the year. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs A Capper 

 

Tuesday 12th March   Monday 25th March  

     

FS1  9.15-10.15  Year 2 9.15-10.15 

Year 5 10.45-11.45  Year 1 10.45-11.45 

Year 6 1-2  Year 3 1-2 

FS2 2-3  Year 4 2-3 
 

 


